DEPARTMENT NOTICE

23-080
Published :5/9/23
Expires: 5/30/23

POST Executive Development Course
(Re-Issue DN 21-091)

The Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training (POST) will be accepting applications
for the Executive Development Course (EDC). EDC is the last in a series of professional
development programs offered by POST and is intended to enhance the leadership potential and
capabilities of law enforcement executives.

The EDC is an 80-hour course conducted in two separate one-week sessions. The EDC addresses
a broad range of contemporary topics, issues, and trends relevant to the law enforcement
executive. Please refer to POST Website for detailed program information:

(https://post.ca.gov/executive-development-course).

EDC is designed for department heads and their executive staff but is open to all sworn personnel
at the rank of Lieutenant or above who have successfully completed the POST Management
Course. Applications will be reviewed by POST and selected based on rank and application date.

POST gives priority to members at the rank of Captain or above. EDC is a tuition free,
reimbursable POST Plan IV program.

Members wishing to be considered for EDC should submit a Memorandum through their chain of

command. Then scan and e-mail the packet to ||| I (Forward the

original packet to the Professional Development Unit (PDU) at the Police Academy.)

The Memorandum should describe the applicant's interest and reason for seeking this training. PDU
will compile applications and submit them to the Chief of Police for final selections. Applicants will be
notified upon Chief’s approval and receive further instructions. Members shall not contact POST
directly to enroll.

Completed memorandums shall be submitted to PDU no later than 21 days after issuance of this
Department Notice. Completed memorandum packets will be reviewed to assess the suitability of the
candidates for this challenging program and consideration by the Chief.

WILLIAM SCOTT
Chief of Police

Per DN 20-150, all sworn & non-sworn members shall electronically acknowledge this Department document in
PowerDMS. Members whose duties are relevant to this document shall be held responsible for compliance. Any questions
regarding this policy should be made to sfpd.writtendirectives@sfgov.org who will provide additional information.
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Safety with Respect





